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Broads Authority 
Navigation Committee 
13 June 2019 
Agenda Item No 6 
 

Summary of Actions and Outstanding Issues Following Discussions at Previous Meetings 
Report by Administrative Officer 

 

Date of Meeting and Minute 
No 

Discussion 
Responsible 
Person 

Summary of Actions and Outstanding Issues 

20 April 2017 
Minute 1/8 
Summary of Actions and 
Outstanding Issues following 
Discussions at Previous 
Meetings 

Prof Williamson had 
been chased for the 
Staithes report and 
the Authority hoped 
to receive the maps 
by the end of April. 
 

Senior 
Waterways & 
Recreation 
Officer 

Final changes to the Staithes report have been 
sent to Professor Williamson taking account of 
consultations and discussions with Parish 
Councils. Professor Williamson is currently working 
on these changes. 

19 October 2017 
Minute 2/17 
Items for future discussion 

Network Rail Whole 
Life Strategy for 
swing bridges and 
replacing Trowse 
Swing Bridge with a 
fixed bridge. 
 

Chief Executive Officers met Network Rail on 24 April 2019 and 
discussed the need for good functionality from the 
swing bridges. 
 
Officers also discussed the need for accurate 
information from the signallers regarding the bridge 
openings and when the bridges are non-functional. 
Network Rail agreed to share more information and 
quicker. The meeting also addressed navigational 
aids and the need to retain the system of 
displaying flags on the bridges. 
 
The next meeting is planned for October 2019 to 
review the performance of the swing bridges during 
the summer period. 
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No 
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Summary of Actions and Outstanding Issues 

17 January 2019 
Minute 5/9 
Planning Application with 
Navigation Implications: 
BA/2018/0466/FUL – Land at 
Burgh Castle – BFAP 
Compartment 34 

Lease arrangements 
and re-piling at Burgh 
Castle for the 
reinstatement of free 
24 hour moorings. 

Director of 
Operations 

The previous Burgh Castle mooring will not be re-
piled by the Environment Agency, with no date 
given for any potential action from the Agency. 
 
Officers are continuing to negotiate for an 
alternative mooring site in this location and are 
currently assessing a sites piles and developing 
costs to ascertain the viability of developing a new 
mooring site. See item 20 of the agenda. 
 

 


